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Hi, I am still unable to get the image c1140-k9w7-tar.152-2.JA1.tar from Cisco website. It
gives me a new message:  Unable to locate entitlement for service contract associated to
your Cisco.com profile. I have been trying to upload the image
c1140-k9w7-tar.152-2.JA1.tar that I am getting from Cisco website to my AP using
12.4(4)SE1(2.4). But since the light weight ISO download I am getting is 152-2.JA1, I don't
think it's the updated version for this AP. When I am using the image 152-2.JA1, it shows
that it is out of date. Any idea where the image that I'm getting from the Cisco website
is? This is what I have done, reload the operating system, but it says a version mismatch
of c1140-k9w7-tar.152-2.JA1.tar, the downloaded image for this AP. I was wondering if
there is a replacement file to this file which is 152-2. As far as I understand, the self-
update.tar file has a firmware in it, but I assume that it would have to be flashed
manually, right? I must be doing something wrong or don't understand it correctly. Can
you explain what this tftp server is and how does it work when I go to it to update the
AP? Not sure if this will help but I have a Cisco AP 2700i which I am converting to
autonomous. When I first converted the access point to autonomous, it worked fine for
about a week before it started dropping the AP off. It would come back, work fine for
awhile and then drop again, all for no apparent reason. I tried to update the firmware
and it only gave me an error. It suggested to try to update again. The second time I tried
to update the firmware it dropped the AP off again. The third time I tried to update the
firmware I got an error. I updated the firmware with support and I got the same error. I
am using AP3G2-K9W7-TAR.144-3.JPK1.tar. The last firmware I downloaded was
AP3G2-K9W7-TAR.141-3.JPK1.tar so I do not think the update was the issue. I have yet to
try a different firmware for this AP but I am scared to update the firmware because the
firmware on the access point is not Cisco approved and is only the a 300 series I have a
Cisco AP 3050i and this AP is working fine. I do not see anything different on my AP and I
have a ASA 5510 and it is working fine. Is it time to pull the AP out of the network and
replace with the Cisco? I am only the person that has these APs and their system is not
that sophisticated and they would not have any idea what to do if I pull them out and put
in a different AP. Do you have any advice? Any help would be appreciated
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